
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
I trust that this finds you well.  
 
As an independent scientist specialising in reptile welfare biology, and also in related human 
health issues, I should be grateful if you would register me as a delegate by Zoom for the 
Reptilia issue on 29th November. 
 
With kind regards 
Clifford 
--  
Dr Clifford Warwick  
PGDip(MedSci) PhD CBiol CSci EurProBiol FRSB 
Biologist & Medical Scientist 
71-75 Shelton Street 
Covent Garden 
London WC2H 9JQ 
UK 


